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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I believe that this new roles RIN 3038-AC61 are bad for the retail
traders like me and I will be less protected. We need the additional
leverage in order to be profitable. This ruling will drive all FOREx
business overseas. Good luck with that.

Vio Hodis


